Bozeman, Irvin to take pies to the face at Boys and Girls Club event
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HUGO — Two well known community leaders have volunteered to take a pie to the face to help
support the Boys and Girls Club of Choctaw County.

Dr. Mike Irvin and Hugo Police Chief Jon Paul Bozeman have agreed to auction off the chance
to throw a pie in their faces (highest bidder’s choice) at the National Night Out Back to School
Blowout, which will be held Tuesday, Aug. 4 from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. in downtown Hugo.

The auction will take place at approximately 8:30 p.m. on the National Night Out stage. Those
wishing to bid on a chance to throw a pie in either of the participant’s faces are encouraged to
come out and join in the fun. The event is open to everyone.

Sen. Jerry Ellis, D-Valliant, has volunteered to be auctioneer for the event. All proceeds raised
from the auction will go to support the Boys and Girls Club of Choctaw County.




